
Dear Senate Rules Committee, 
 
I am a RN of 32 years and have seen the deleterious effects of pollution on children, adults and seniors. I 
applaud your efforts to strengthen the bill, and encourage you to persist and expand the measures in 
the bill that would protect the health of Oregonians, as well as our environment. 
In this day and age, where we have irrefutable evidence that dirty diesel causes cancer, respiratory as 
well as cardiovascular disease, and is responsible for billions of dollars of health care costs every year, 
there is just no reason not to invest in the readily available remedies to clean up this industry. 
 
Thank you for your work on this issue, the health of my family and Oregonians depends on it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Seer, RN 
4231 N Winchell St 
Portland, OR  97203 

 


